And, Dr. Rene Manes (#73786) writes:

I’ve been collecting stamps of the Cayman Islands
for over 40 years and have never noticed a perfinned
item before. I’'m more interested in official perfins
than business perfins. In any case, I’d appreciate it if

anyone could tell me more
(Scott#276 issued 1970).
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